
Blueriver Quarterly meeting of women friends held the 21st of 7th month 1832 

 The representatives being called are all present from Blueriver except one for whose 

absence sufficient reason is given — No representatives sent from HoneyCreek mo̤ mtg at this 

time. 

 The queries were all read in this meeting and answers in writing from the monthly 

meetings, the substance of which is directed to be forwarded to the yearly meeting. 

 Ruth Knight, Hannah Coffin, Mary Albertson, and Rachael Johnson, are appointed as our 

representatives, to attend the yearly meeting, and report and return what may be given them in 

charge. 

      This meeting concludes. 


